
We hope you and your loved ones are safe as we all try to navigate through the 
impacts the coronavirus (COVID-19) is having on our lives. The health and 
well-being of customers, employees and our community is always our top priority.  
 
We are taking responsible and necessary precautions and are closing 
Weiler Academy until further notice to do our part to minimize the spread of 
the virus. ​This is a huge challenge for each and everyone of us and we all need 
to work together with disciplined actions to get this situation under control. 
  
As the situation evolves, we will continue to provide updates.  We are working 
hard on finding solutions to provide online classes and wellness tips - we will 
keep you posted as we get closer.  
 
Please follow us on Facebook or at weileracademy.com for updates, healthy 
living tips, cooking classes, spa tips and fun ways to keep busy while at home. 
Take time to check out bodysbestfriend.com and start to work on your posture as 
we continually add videos on how to workout for better posture.  
 
We will continue to share our passion for SMART HEALTH for Body Mind and 
Soul from afar and wish you and your loved ones and our precious world love 
and light. 
 
Your Weiler Academy Team 


